
The European Association for Southeast Asian Studies 
(EuroSEAS) will hold its next conference from 11 to 14
August 2015 in Vienna, Austria. The event will be 
organised by the Department of Social and Cultural 
Anthropology at the University of Vienna, in cooperation 
with the Institute for Social Anthropology at the Austrian 
Academy of Sciences and other academic institutions 
based in Vienna. Scholars and PhD students from all 
academic disciplines with a research interest in Southeast 
Asia are invited to participate. The call for panels has been 
announced via the EuroSEAS website and is open from 
early April until 30 September 2014.

EuroSEAS is the world's largest organisation dedicated to 
the study of Southeast Asia, and our previous conferences 
— most recently Lisbon 2013, Gothenburg 2010 and 
Naples 2007 — have attracted hundreds of participants 
from Europe, North America, Asia, Australia and beyond. 
EuroSEAS is a famously open, friendly and non-hierarchical 
gathering. Please join us in 2015 for what promises to be 
another superb conference in a fabulous city.
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11–14 August 2015 in Vienna

Website: www.euroseas.org
Email: euroseas@kitlv.nl

Confirmed 
Keynote Speakers

 
Prof. Benedict 

Anderson 
(Cornell University) 

Ayu Utami
(Komunitas Salihara)


